
ATTENTION: Some trails will be changing color over the coming weeks in an effort to increase simple 

loop-hike opportunities and make navigation easier. All existing trails will remain, and long-distance 

trails (Highlands and Hewitt-Butler Trails) will not be altered. Questions? Email PDolan@NYNJTC.org. 

       


